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With hurricane season in our midst, we need to begin considering our options and preparing a plan in case of 

evacuation and/or other emergencies.  Along with ourselves and our family members, we need to create a plan for our 

pets.  The following items should be included in your preparedness kits for each pet, in water proof containers: 

 

 Enough food and water for five days.  Don’t forget food and water bowls. 

 Medications, vaccination records, and pet first aid kit.  

 Comfort items, such as toys or blankets. 

 Leash, harness, and carrier. 

 Up to date tags and Ids. 

Please keep in mind that Pace Veterinary Clinic is rated to withstand a hurricane up to a level four.  We do allow 

boarding during these seasons, but please understand we have limited space.  If a hurricane is present, and you plan to 

evacuate don’t hesitate to make your reservation.  

 

National Farriers Week July 7
th

-13
th

 

     Farriers work hard year-round to provide quality 
hoof care for horses worldwide. To honor their 
dedication and service, American Farriers Journal 
created National Farriers Week. In its 15th year, 
National Farriers Week is an opportunity to honor your 
farrier. We think it is important for horse owners, 
trainers, riders, grooms, veterinarians and others in the 
equine community to say “thanks” for all of the terrific 
work farriers do.  Although we hope appreciation is 
shown all year long, we’re encouraging everyone to 
acknowledge farriers' hard work from July 7-13, 2013.* 

 

 

 

 

  
 *Source: Americans Farrier Journal  

                   Sara Clark D.V.M. 

      
       Dr. Mongue and Pace Veterinary Clinic would like 
to recommend to you Sara Clark DVM. 
       Dr. Clark’s main focus in her practice is equine care 
with alternative and complementary medicine along 
with canine chiropractic services.  Their personal equine 
veterinarian for over 2 years, Dr. Mongue and his wife 
are extremely pleased with every aspect of services, 
including extraordinary follow-up and personal care. 
       We are proud to extend our recommendation of Dr. 
Clark’s equine veterinary care to clients of Pace 
Veterinary Clinic.  Please take a look at her website and 
Facebook page for further information. 
http://saraclarkdvm.weebly.com

 
 

Thank you to all who donated to our Moore, Oklahoma Tornado Pet Relief Fund.  We raised and matched grand total of 

$275.  Thank you so much for your generosity. 
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